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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I am delighted to offer your child the opportunity to join or carry on singing with the Ralph Butterfield 
School choir; this will be led by myself and there is no charge. For the rest of this term and into the 
summer term, we will be singing a variety of songs which will include songs from shows and films. 
Please be aware that choir is for those children who have a genuine interest in singing and want to be 
part of a choir. 
 
The choir is open to all children from Year 1 to Year 6. It will be held on a Wednesday morning in the 
hall from 8:00am - 8:45am. The choir’s first session, for this term, will commence on Wednesday 5th 
March and will run for 4 sessions until Wednesday 2nd April. Choir will then commence again after 
Easter on Wednesday 23rd April. The club will run for the whole term until Wednesday 16th July. 
Unfortunately, there are 3 dates when choir will not run: Wednesday 19th March, Wednesday 14th May 
and Wednesday 21st May.   
 
If you would like to register your child, please follow the link below to complete the online consent 
form. This online form will close on Tuesday 4th March at 9:00am. 
 
 
 
 
 
I am very much looking forward to our next choir practice. If you would like any further information, 
please do not hesitate to come and speak to me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Kirsten Griffiths 

 
Miss K Griffiths 
Music Lead 

Choir – Years 1-6 

Please click here to register your child 

 

https://forms.gle/HQCyctyXe6MeFCvz8

